

SPILIOS LIVANOS, MP, ND Vice President NATO PC

Athens, 15th of February 2023

Mr Mads Fuglede Head of the Danish Delegation to the NATO PA

Dear colleague,

On behalf of the Greek delegation, I would like to thank you for your kind letter of condolence after the sudden passing of our colleague Manousos Voloudakis.

A young man, a democrat, a worthy Member of Parliament and scientist, a kind colleague and dear friend, an exemplary family man, Manousos had a vision for the country and still had a lot to offer. His bravery and ethos will be greatly missed.

Thank you again for your kind words.

Sincerely

Spilios Livanos